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DEC ? 9 1982'

Docket Hos. 50-295/304

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTH: Mr. Louis 0. DelGeorge

Director of Nuclear Licensing
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690 {

Gentlemen:

By an application dated November 7, 1980, your Company requested changes to the
Technical Specifications for Zion Unit Hos. I and 2 to assure redundancy in decay

,
heat removal capability in accordance with an NRC letter dated June 11,1980. On
June 22, 1901, the NRC's Division of Licensing (DL) staff completed their review'

cf this application and issued Amendment No. 65 to License No. DPR-39 and No. 62
to License No. DPR-48 The DL staff's final fee determination pursuant to 10 CFR
170.22 was that Classes III and I fees were applicable for this request in lieu '

!

of the Classes II and I that your Company paid because the review was more then
aeainistrative or pro forma in nature.

Through an administrative oversight, our office never requested the additional
sum of $2,800 to complete the fees for this application. Consequently, we are
now requesting that your Company remit an additional $2,800 to this office for
your November 7,1980 application.

Please accept our apology for the untimely manner in which we are bringing this
matter to your attention.

|
Sincerely,

b|
i

Reba M. Diggs
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